
Zoom Recording Storage Changes 

  

On Monday, 21-December-2020 at 8:00 am, Information Technology Services (ITS) will be turning on 
Panopto’s integration with Zoom. 

This integration will provide additional opportunities for file retention, editing, and detailed analytics.  
All meetings and webinars that are recorded with Zoom will be automatically added to your Panopto 
library, checked for accuracy and validity, and then removed from Zoom.  This allows the institution to 
save money in terms of paying for Zoom recording storage without Zoom users losing access to their 
files. 

Please review the help document and Frequently Asked Questions for additional information.  

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact ITS’s division of Academic Technology 
Services at 423-439-8611 or zoomhelp@etsu.edu.  
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